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Thank you for the support last term.  The children are very well settled into Year 1 and are working hard with 
their learning. 
We hope you had a Christmas and New Year! We are very excited about the learning coming up this term. 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
    

    
 
 

Spring term - January 2024 

Topic 
Our topics are planned through stories. This term 
Year 1 will begin with the story ‘Beegu’, which is 
all about a lost alien, before moving on to ‘The 
Dragon Painter’, in preparation for Chinese New 
Year.  
 
Each time we begin a new story there is an 
exciting surprise in our environment for the 
children to discover to gain their interest and 
attention. 
 
 

Maths 
During the Spring term, the children will be working on 
their number facts. We will be learning how to subtract 
numbers within 10 and begin a new topic on position.  
 
You can support your children at home by asking them to 
recognise numbers in the environment ( shops, house 
numbers, telephone numbers etc) and also asking them 
questions about where things are placed (e.g. over/under 
something). 

PE 

1D have PE Tuesday and Thursday. 

1H have PE Monday and Thursday. 

Please bring your child to school dressed in the 
correct Rouge Bouillon PE Kit. All children must 
wear: 

- Rouge Bouillon PE Shorts or Tracksuit 
Bottoms 

- Red PE Tshirt  
- Trainers or Plimsolls  
- Rouge Bouillon Tracksuit Jacket 

 
PLEASE REMEMBER ALL SCHOOL AND PE 
UNIFORM MUST BE NAMED CLEARLY.   

 

Dates 
NSPCC Number Day – Friday 2nd February 

Half term - Monday 12th – Thursday 16th February 
Parent Consultations - Tuesday 20th and Thursday 

22nd February 
1H Assembly - Friday 1st March  

World Book Day - Thursday 7th March 
Red Nose Day - Friday 15th March 
Term Ends - Wednesday 27th March 

 
 
 

Literacy 
Reading                   

You should all now have a login for Reading Eggs. Please 
use this fantastic resource at home on a computer, iPad 
or phone to help your child to read. They can use this 
programme on their own or alongside an adult. 
It is incredibly important you read with your child 3-5 
times a week, even if it is reading to your child at 
bedtime. It really supports their reading development.  
Please remember to sign the yellow reading record 
everytime you read together.  

Writing 
During our writing sessions we will be ensuring that we 
form our letters in the correct direction and we will be 
encouraging the children to use full stops, finger spaces 
and capital letters iindependently. We are also working 
on our sentence writing skills.  

Contact emails: s.delacour@rb.sch.je  
 e.hammill@rb.sch.je 

 

Core Values 
Respect, 
Believe, 
Succeed  

Library visits – 1D Friday 12th January 
                         1H Friday 19th January 
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